
Woodhaven Homeowners Association 

Winter Weather Preparations 

 

The Woodhaven HOA has placed most of the pool area furniture into 
storage for Winter. 

 

Freeze protection covers have been placed on all building external water 
spigots. If you use a building external water spigot, please disconnect the 
hose and replace the freeze protection covers after use.  

 

We will continue to monitor the building water shut-off boxes and piping and 
add insulation and pipe wrapping where necessary. 

 

Please follow our Woodhaven Winter Tips, which can be found posted in 
the mailroom or on our website, “woodhavencondostx.com” under 
Documents/Community Information. 

 

We will continue to monitor the weather forecast for freeze warnings during 
Winter, especially hard freeze warnings. Notices will be posted in the 
mailroom and emailed to Owners and Leasing Residents. 

 

As another preemptive action, the trees on the complex will be trimmed in 
mid-January.  

 

It is our collective responsibility to take the necessary measures to help 
prevent frozen and bursting pipes and other Winter calamities.   


